
COLT Conference 

Invite a State FFA Officer to Lunch 

At each area COLT Conference, the state officers enjoy eating 

lunch with local chapter members.  If your chapter would like to host a state officer for 

lunch following the conference, please email the state officer ahead of time with your 

invitation. 

Officer email addresses are found on the okffa.org web site.  Click here. 

Following lunch, the chapter is responsible for bringing the state officer back to the 

conference site. 

https://www.okffa.org/state-officer-team

